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Dave Miller, Mike Morone, Heather Stonecipher 
 

 

The purpose of this meeting was to discuss our recent PLC survey and determine what topics and 

delivery method would be most helpful to districts participating in our grant.  

 

Based on the survey results, districts are most interested in Ed Law 2d and another “App Slam” event.  

 

PLC members almost unanimously chose an asynchronous model for these topics as well.  

 

It was decided that we would focus on Ed Law 2d for the November/December timeframe, and an App 

Slam in the spring.  We will remain flexible and responsive to the needs of our districts, though.  

 

Heather and Mike will work on some form of asynchronous delivery for getting districts more prepared 

for Ed Law 2d compliance, using resources from Edutech, NYSED, NYSCATE, NYSDLC, RIC ONE, and other 

sources.  

 

We also discussed what we might do with any surplus grant money. This will be decided upon over the 

next 3-4 weeks, when we know what that amount might be.  

 

We agreed to reconvene in late November or early December.  

 

 

 

 


